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Weekly News – Friday 4th October 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week in English we have completed our independent 
writing. It has been lovely to see some of the creative writing 
that the children have produced. We are looking forward to 
starting our new story of UG next week. 

In Maths we have finished off rounding and have started to 
think about column addition. We have challenged ourselves to 
use concrete resources to represent exchanging.  We have 
sent home the Maths books for you to have a look at. Please 
sign and return these on Monday.  

In Science we have continued to think about condensation 
and evaporation with a focus on cloud formation and the 
water cycle. We looked at a ‘Cloud in a Bottle’ to help us to 
visualize the process.  

We have continued immersing ourselves in the Stone Age and 
have started to create some cave paintings. We are looking 
forward to getting them up on display. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team  

 P 

Homework Reminder 

This week, we would like the children to consolidate their learning on 
rounding by logging into mathletics. Have a look at the assignments that 
have been set. This is due in by the following Wednesday.  

Please remember that reading is also part of weekly home learning. Your 
child should read every day, noting the page numbers they have read in 
their home school diaries. One or two comments about the book each 
week would be good! 

 

Date Reminders 

Home learning in on the 11th of 
October. Please only bring it in 
on this date and not before. 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Thank you for the milk 
cartons. We are fully stocked 
so no need to bring in 
anymore!  

Boxes of tissues would be 
much appreciated.  

We are looking for parent 
readers to start as soon as 
possible. Please let a class 
teacher know if you are 
interested.  
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